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August 31st, 2001
Chef Oren James
Sechelt, B.C.
Dear Oren,

We wish to sincerely express our appreciation for your kind donation to the Bank of
Montreal’s Hot Dog Day fundraising efforts on behalf of the Sunshine Coast Hospice Society.
Thanks to your support it was a great success and we were able to raise $1,500.00.

This is the 4™ year the Bank of Montreal Staff have organized this event to raise money for a
local charitable organization in which each member of our Team contribute their time and effort
with great spirit to make it such a success. Without your support this would not have been
achieved.

On behalf of all of us at the Bank of Montreal in Sechelt and the Sunshine Coast Hospice
Society we thank you again for your donation.

Yours truly,
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‘Bev Thompson Janet Carrothers
Manager, Financial Services Senior Customer Services Manager



